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QEDCO
161 MAIN sT. DANBURY, CONNECTICUT C6810. (203) 748-2201

November 20, 1979

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406
Attn: Boyce H. Grier
Director

Dear Mr. Grier:

In response to your letter concerning Bulletin
79-19, the answer to question one is none. We
have no low-level radioactive waste t.o ship and
therefore do not need to take other actions
specified in the mentioned bulletin.

Sincerely,

/

Redco Science Inc.
Chuck Betz
General Manager
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